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In November 2016, The NZCOM Canterbury/West region reached the decision to create a regional Research Committee, with its main role to review applications by researchers and decide whether they are compatible with the NZCOM research strategy and hence suitable for dissemination among members. We are now in our third year under this remit. Current members: Esther Calje, Claire MacDonald, Catherine Rietveld and Sarah Pallett. Claire and Catherine are stepping down at this AGM. The Esther and Sarah are staying on. It would be great to have some new members on the group so expressions of interest are welcomed.
In the last year the Research Committee’s activities include:
· Hypoglycaemia Prevention with Oral Dextrose (hPOD) trial practitioner survey: review and circulation to members.
· Review of documentation relating to a feasibility study on severe postpartum anaemia.
· Review of documentation relating to research proposal: Closing the Knowledge Gap. What Factors May Affect Cleft Lip and Palate? Agreed to circulate to region but the researcher did not respond with the details to email out.
· Contributed feedback to CDHB maternity guidelines group: polyhydramnios
· Brief response regarding use of Find Your Midwife website by researchers to disseminate a research request for the C*STEROID Trial.
Esther is also the regional link midwife for the OnTrack Network (OTN) and provides valuable insight into the activities of this national research body and how randomised controlled trials supported by the OTN are relevant to the region.
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